

AUPHA Exchange November 2016

Chair's Blog

Who lives, who dies, who tells your story {continued}

President's Blog

Non-Political pre-Thanksgiving message {continued}

2017 Membership Invoices

2017 AUPHA Membership Dues invoices were sent to Program Directors via email on or around November 4th. {continued}

2017 Leaders Conference

Registration for AUPHA's Leaders Conference will open on November 28th. $\{continued\}$

2017 Annual Meeting Update

The Planning Committee has extended the deadline for the 2017 AUPHA Annual Meeting's Call for Proposals. {continued}

2017 HIMSS Academic Forum

The Academic Forum at HIMSS-17 in Orlando will have some excellent research presentations {continued}

CAHME Awards

The CAHME Awards Program recognizes programs that advance the quality of graduate healthcare management education. {continued}

Welcome New AUPHA Members

AUPHA is pleased to welcome the following new members { continued}

Program News

- Governors State University
- Virginia Commonwealth University

Complete the online <u>Program News Form</u> to share your news in the next issue of Exchange.

Past Exchange Issues Now Available

<u>Previous issues</u> of the Exchange can now be found on the AUPHA website.

Employment Opportunities





- **Auburn University**
- **Tulane University**

Association of University Programs in Health Administration

1730 M Street NW • Washington, DC 20036 202-763-7283 • aupha@aupha.org

Connect with AUPHA











This email was sent to INSERT_EMAIL by AUPHAexchange. If you no longer wish to receive future messages, please click here.